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DEPARTMENTAL REFERENCE COMMUNICATION

Tuesday, January 13, 2015

To: The Department or Commission Listed Below

From:  Janice M. Winfrey, Detroit City Clerk

The following petition is herewith referred to you for report and recommendation to the
City Council.

In accordance with that body's directive, kindly return the same with your report in duplicate
within four (4) weeks.

DPW - CITY ENGINEERING DIVISION

517 Exotic Cars, request for berm parking on 14500 W. Seven Mile Road at the
corner of Hubbell.

200 Coleman A Yo cipal Center » Detrolt, Michizan 482726.3400




January 06, 2015

Honorable City Council
Attn: Office of the City Clerk
2 Woodward Ave.

200 CAYMC

Detroit, MI 48226

Re: Bern Permit

[ am the owner of Exotic Cars, a used car and collision services located at 14500 W.
Seven Mile Road, at the corner of Hubbell. I have been operating at this location for over
two years and have continued to maintain the sidewalk and the curbs. Sometimes we
have an overflow of vehicles, which we display during the daytime and store indoor
during closing. Our office operating hours are from 9:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. from
Mondays through Saturdays. Sometimes we park no more than three vehicles on the
curb, which doesn’t interfere with the sidewalk or pedestrians.

Unfortunately, sometimes during the day, the Municipal parking department of the City
of Detroit issue parking tickets which has prevented our customers from feeling the
comfort of conducting business.

[ am therefore requesting that the City of Detroit grants us a variance for the use of the
curbside to park our vehicles during our operating hours. In consideration, Exotic cars
will maintain the City curb at the intersection and will be willing to pave the curbs
without obstructing the sidewalks or the pedestrian right of way. We also request that the
Municipal Parking department of the City of Detroit refrain from issuing parking tickets
in this location. Your consideration of this request will be greatly appreciated and I am
willing to be granted a hearing before the honorable body to discuss this issue further
when granted the opportunity. I thank you in advance for your consideration. I can be
reached by phone at (313) 345-1000 or by mail at 14500 W. Seven Mile Road, Detroit,
MI 48235.

Yours truly,
e

Toni Kada







